
 

 Tuesday  Centre   
 
Welcome Back  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I’m really looking forward to welcoming all the Tuesday centre students this 
Tuesday 17th September. 
 
We have had a slight change to the sessions offered on a Tuesday here is 
the outline below. The new classes are in orange. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your child may wish to attend the whole centre or just 1 class. We offer a 
50% discount for the second group. Our prices are extremely competitive 
as we want you to participate in as many things as possible. 
 
NEW CLASSES RUNDOWN 
 
I would like to encourage as many students as possible to join the young 
leaders programme. It will be led by myself and will lead to a digital badge, 
to go on their CV for college and university. This is a totally free group that 
will feed in to decision making in Croydon. 
We would also love to see lots of students in the new choir, called vocal 
vibes. We have recruited an amazing singing teacher who wants to work on 
the songs that your children want to sing.  
The Blues and Brass groups have been added to the centre to enable 
students to study their instrument or a new genre in more depth.  
The drama group has been reduced to 1 hour at the new time of 7-8pm as 
we would like to invite them to join the choir sessions. 
If you would like to join a new group, please do let the office know and 
they will add your child to the correct register. 
 
If you have any children in Primary school, please do let them know we are 
offering a new online music tech class on a Thursday 4:30 to 5:30. They will 
learn how to use the computer to create and produce music. Technology is 
so important to music production and we want to develop this at CMA over 
the next few years. 



Please can I remind all parents to update their child’s medical records on 
speed admin. If you have any doing this then please just send anything you 
would like added to the main office. You can do that on this email address 
musicandarts.education@croydon.gov.uk  
 
Key dates for this term are as follows 

Start date – Sep 17th 
End Date and Concert – Dec 3rd   7:30pm 
TWO WEEK HALF TERM – 15th and 22nd Oct – NO CENTRE 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Thankyou in advance for all your support this term. 
 
Lucie Vezey 
 
Joint Head of Service – Croydon Music and Arts 
Lucie.vezey@croydon.gov.uk 
musicandarts.education@croydon.gov.uk  


